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School Lunches 

A polite reminder that school lunches need 

to be ordered via the SchoolMoney app.  The 

office can not input any late orders after 

10:30am.  Your child will not be guaranteed 

a meal if a lunch has not been placed.   

      

  

Dear Parents/Carers: Whilst restrictions have been lifted across the country, cases of Covid in 

schools remains very high.  We have had 10% of our school population testing positive this week 

and that number has been static, we are not seeing the rapid drop in cases that has happened in 

the past.  Since Christmas it has been very difficult to source supply staff particularly  where our 

cases are so high as many   supply staff will not go into classes with high Covid numbers.  Shutting 

classes for any length of time is not a decision we take lightly and is only done as a last resort and 

where we can not safely open. Thank you for your continued support  

Friday 18th February 2022     Break up for Half Term 

Monday 28th February 2022    School Closed to pupils-Teacher Training (INSET) 

Tuesday 1st March 2022     First Day of Term 

Friday 8th April 2022     Last Day of Term 

Monday 25th April 2022     First Day of Term 

Tuesday 17th May 2022     Reception Trip to Bishops Wood 

Friday 27th May 2022     Break up for Half Term 

Monday 6th June 2022     Return to School 

Wednesday 20th July 2022     End of Year 

Thursday 21st July 2022     School Closed to pupils-Teacher Training (INSET) 

Friday 22nd July 2022     School Closed to all—Queen’s Jubilee 

 Attendance 

There are many reasons why school attendance 
is so important not just to a child's academic 
achievements but also their social and         
emotional wellbeing.  Our attendance policy 
can be found on our website.  In line with the 
policy, we will be monitoring attendance and 
offering support to families whose attendance 
is concerning.  Please call Mrs Bell if you are 
concerned about your child's attendance.   



Football Team Sponsor 
 
With our football team developing and matches/tournaments approaching, as a school we need 
new football kits and tracksuits for our children to play in but to also turn up in looking smart. 
We are looking for a sponsor to help us provide new sports kit for our teams. If anybody could 
kindly help us or would like to sponsor our football team with their logo printed on the kit, 
please could you contact the school office, any help would be really appreciated. 

Please can we ensure children have their outdoor kit in school every week as we will be doing as 

much PE outside as we can. Children are also able to wear gloves, hats, snoods or scarfs if they 

wish too. It is essential that all children have trainers to wear outdoors as school shoes are not 

permitted and pumps are not ideal.  

 

* Indoor PE kit: white t-shirt, red shorts and pumps. 

* Outdoor PE kit: joggers, hoodie or jacket, white t-shirt and trainers. 

If they attend after school clubs and go home in their PE kits please ensure PE kits are returned.   

Year 5/6 football will have matches coming up soon! Details are now being arranged for upcoming 

matches and letters will be sent out. 

 

Unfortunately, year 3 haven’t been able to start up their dodgeball after school club yet, but any 

weeks we have missed I will make sure those weeks are made up after half term and the children 

get their full 5 weeks. 

 

Unfortunately, due to our COVID outbreak we have had to cancel swimming this week for year 5 

and after school club for years 2 and 3. All being well they will resume next week but a message 

will be sent out again if they need to be cancelled. 

 

Year 1 PE days – Tuesday morning and Friday morning. 

Year 2 PE days – Wednesday afternoon and Friday afternoon. 

Year 3 PE days – Tuesday afternoon and Friday morning. 

Year 4 PE days – Thursday morning and Friday afternoon. 

Year 5 PE days – Wednesday afternoon and Friday morning.  

Year 6 PE days – Monday morning and Thursday afternoon. 






